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Irina Makarow, Chemical Action Planner  
Hazardous Waste and Toxics Reduction Program 
Washington State Department of Ecology 
P.O. Box 47600 
Lacey, WA 98504-7696 
 
Irina: 
 
Attached is a supplemental comment to OEC’s earlier comments. 
 
Darlene Schanfald 
Secretary 
Olympic Environmental Council 
 
 
 
 
    



 

PO Box 2664   Sequim WA  98382 

16 November 2020 

Hazardous Waste and Toxics Reduction Program 
Washington State Department of Ecology 
P.O. Box 47600 
Lacey, WA 98504-7696 

Attn:  Irina Makarow, Chemical Action Planner 
irina.makarow@ecy.wa.gov 

 
PFAS  Supplemental Comments to those sent on 11 November 2020 
 
 
 
Wishing to amplify my earlier comment: Ban import and use of per- and polyfluoroalkyl 
substances in Washington State, I submit the following for the record: 
 
Ban the import of products containing per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances in 
Washington State and the use of these products. This would include, but not be 
limited to, kitchenware, clothing, home decor products and products intended to 
keep liquids and grease from leakage. Imports should be stopped in by June 2021 
and sales of existing products ended by December 31, 2021. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Darlene Schanfald 
 
Darlene Schanfald 
Secretary 
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